
 
Jacksonville University to become smoke-free Aug. 7 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. -- Jacksonville University will become a smoke-free campus effective Aug. 7, 
prohibiting all lighted tobacco products on all property owned, operated, leased, occupied or controlled 
by the University. 
 

http://www.ju.edu/residentiallife/residential-life-policies.php
http://www.ju.edu/healthycampus/


there are other free tools available to help tobacco users quit, including single two-hour sessions, phone 
help and web-based help. For more information, visit www.tobaccofreeflorida.com/quityourway. 
 
Updated signage across campus will alert the JU community and visitors to the new policy. Definitions, 
procedures and enforcement of the new policy can be read in the attached document. Beginning Aug. 7, 
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